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DATE:  October 19, 2009 
 
TO:  All Prospective Bidders 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 4 

US 50/Missouri Flat Road Interchange Improvements – Phase 1B 
(Project No. 71336) 

 
Submit proposals for this work with the understanding and full consideration of this 
addendum.  The revisions declared in this addendum are essential parts of the 
Contract. 

ITEM NO. PAGE OR 
DRAWING 

NO. 
INQUIRY/RESPONSE 

1 SP-6 Question: On page SP-6 of the Special Provisions for the 
US 50/Missouri Flat Road Phase 1 B project under 
section 2-1.054 Required Listing of Proposed 
Subcontractors. The last paragraph states that “Forms for 
listing the subcontractors who will work on this Project as 
well as subcontractors who have submitted quotes or 
bids, but were not selected to work on this Project are 
included in the Proposal section of these Contact 
Documents. Our Contract Documents do not seem to 
contain any documents for listing subcontractors who 
were not selected for this project. Can you please clarify 
if this document is included in the original package given 
to bidders?  
  
Maybe our package is missed the copy of this form? 
 
Answer: Section 2-.105 “Required Listing of Proposed 
Subcontractors”   

Revise the last sentence of this section to read as 
follows: 

“Forms for listing the subcontractors who will 
work on this Project are included in the 
Proposal section of these Contract 
Documents.” 
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Since this change is not a “material change” as defined in Section 4104.5(b) of the Public 
Contract Code, the bid opening date remains Wednesday, October 21, 2009. 
 
This addendum shall be attached to the contract documents booklet. 
 
Indicate receipt of this addendum by filling in the number of this addendum in the space 
provided on the signature page of the proposal. 
 
Holders who have already mailed their proposal can contact Janel Gifford at (530) 642-
4988 (email: Janel.Gifford@edcgov.us) to arrange return of their proposal. 
 
Inform all suppliers and subcontractors as necessary. 
 
The DOT is only sending this addendum by posting on the following website: 
http://www.edcgov.us/DOT/bids.html. 
 
If you are not a Contract Documents Holder, but request a set of documents to bid on this 
project, you must comply with the requirements of this addendum when submitting your bid. 
 
Attachments: None 
 






